


 
You must be in possession of a written purchase order (PO), before commencing any 
work, or supplying any goods, under this contract. The Purchase Order Number for 
this contract will be provided as soon as possible. Invoices submitted to the 
Department must also quote the PO number and must be submitted in accordance 
with DfT’s Invoicing Procedures embedded below.  
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Yours Sincerely,  
 
Sent via email unsigned 
 
 

Department for Transport 
Swansea (DVLA)  
 

  
On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport 
 

 
Procurement Business Partner 




